IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN MEETING YOUR CHILD’S
TEACHERS, YOU MUST FILL OUT THIS FORM

Cambridge Street Upper School - 8th Grade Fall Conferences
Thursday October 29th OR Thursday November 5th

Dear 8th Grade Families,

It's time for Fall Conferences! The CSUS 8th grade team is offering short
conferences on two dates, with families having a choice of which teachers to
meet. These conferences are 10 minutes long and provide an opportunity to meet
your child’s teachers, get a quick update on how he or she is doing and have a
brief discussion of how best to meet your child’s needs. That’s
a lot to do in ten minutes, but we need to stick with this
timeframe in order to meet with as many families as possible.

There are two days available for you to come in and meet
with your child’s teachers. Both days are on a first come, first
served basis. The first date is October 29th 2015 from 5:30 - 7:30pm.
The second date is November 5th 2015 from 1:15 - 4:15pm.

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY TUESDAY, OCTOBER 27TH!

Student Name:

Advisory Teacher Name:

Caregiver name:

Phone or email for confirmation:

Circle date you are attending: October 29th or November 5th

Looking forward to seeing you!



